
InfoSec Training 
 
All staff will be taking cyber security training that will be sent to their email. This is a series of 
videos that will take about 20 minutes to complete. 
 
This training will need to be completed by September 15, 2025.  
 
Core Concepts include:  
 
Federal Education Rights Privacy Act FERPA​
Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment PPRA 
Children's Internet Protection Act CIPA 
 

 
 
 

 



Phishing Simulations 
 
The district will continue phishing simulations this year. Please click the Red Fish on the right of 
your email screen to report any suspicious email to IT for review. Thank you! 
 

 


